MEDIA ALERT
15 October 2018

Warning on Limpopo Premier impersonator

The public is hereby warned of a person or persons impersonating Mr Chupu
Mathabatha the Premier of Limpopo Province through several calls or messages on
social media.

Two weeks ago we issued a statement warning people not to pay any money to anyone
claiming to be the Premier and soliciting funds or monies for a daughters friend who
needs to go to university urgently.

The unfortunate part is that the impersonator has been extremely good in imitating
Mathabatha's voice to an extent of convincing some of his close comrades that it was
him.One or two top ANC leaders fell for the trick and deposited instant cash for this
person.

It's now rumored the impersonators have gone further to impersonate conversations with
voices purpoted to be those of the Premier and other people.

We wish to reject these voices outright with the contempt they deserve. We have also
reported these to law enforcement agencies who will investigate their origin and make
necessary restrains within the laws of the country.

One of the number that is porpularly used for these nefarious acts is 0791704331.

The numbers are often interchanged and this may not be the only contact number.

Should anyone be called bytheir person/please contact the nearest law enforcement
agencies. Lets expose these agents of darkness as early as it's possible.
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